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Comment: 
 
I am NOT in favour of the LEP in its current from,  
 
The fact of the matter is that the Sutherland Shire is already overpopulated, with traffic congestion 
in my opinion the worst in the state, the current roads and infrastructure are no where near what 
they need to be if more high density dwellings are to be built, and this is without the Greenhills 
development, the sharks development, Caringbah high school development and the Kirrawee brick 
pit development, once all these are built it will add thousands of more cars to already chocked 
roadways leading people to drive through the maze of back streets ultimately endangering 
pedestrians.  
 
I understand the need for more dwellings in Sydney but does this need come at the cost of peoples 
life styles and safety, I invite any panel member to come down to my place in Cronulla at any given 
day and show just how backed up the roadways are, if the infrastructure was there then more 
dwellings would not be a problem but its not and does not even come close to even handling the 
current flow of traffic.  
 
This LEP was written by a man and his staff that have been corrupted by Developers want and needs 
with no thought to how it will effect rate paying residents that was for all to see when the mayoral 
minute was pushed through, it was quite disgusting to see, the LEP should be totally scraped and 
started again with 100% community consultation. 
 
Thank you 
 
cm 
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